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ALL E bikes should be registered. Mostly ridden by teenagers, they ride in the main over 15 
km per hour. And in lots of occasions with pillion passengers.If they were to run into a person, 
serious damage would occur to them and the victim , and those on the bike. These machines 
should not be ridden on the footfath! 

If they were registered, I feel the riders would be more careful, knowing there would be 
consequences of their actions. 

Please take action before someone is seriously injured! 


